Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below..

You asked for:
Any information re former Headmaster MOAT of Wycliffe Secondary Modern School, Hamlin Road, Leicester. About 1961 t0 1962.
You subsequently provided the following clarification of the information you require:  

All I wanted to know was his full name and when he commenced as Headmaster of Wycliffe Secondary Modern School and the date he resigned.

Answer:
I am sorry that we are unable to provide the information you require.  As prescribed by the Data Protection Act 1998, under our Retention and Disposal Policy payroll information is only kept for 6 years.  The details you require are therefore no longer held by the Council.  
However, the records you require may be held by the Leicestershire Records Office.   A link to their website follows:  

http://www.leics.gov.uk/recordoffice
This letter therefore acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester  
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


